
November 13, 2024 

CONTRACT AWARD 

RFQ 2024-020 

On-Call Right of Way Negotiation Services 

The City of Tucker is pleased to announce contracts for On-Call Right of 
Way Negotiation services have been awarded to: 

BM&K Company 

Holt Consulting Company, LLC 

Johnson, Mirmiran & Thompson, Inc. 

Approved by Mayor and City Council at the regular council meeting, 
November 12, 2024. 

We are extremely appreciative of all the proposals received. 


